When Tareq Abdullah, interim director campus planning, learned a
young visitor on campus was fascinated with elevators, he quickly
got in touch with Darryl Babin, electrical planning engineer, who
paired him up for an “elevator tour” with two technicians from
Thyssen Krupp who were working on campus.

“My elevator loving nephew came to visit me at @dalhousieu
today and members of Facilities Management arranged for an
in-depth elevator tour with Ivar and Dan (I hope | remembered that
right) from @thyssenkrupp. 15 minutes out of their day means the
world to us.”
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